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Illinois law  
says that  

your pharmacist 
must talk to you 
about any new  

or changed 
prescriptions. 

Education makes sure that you know about the  
safe and effective use of your medications.  

This lowers the chances of any harmful problems. 

If you get prescriptions by mail, you  can contact 
the pharmacist at the phone number on your order. 

If the pharmacist does not talk with you about any new or 
changed prescriptions, contact the state regulatory authority. 

 
 

Department of Financial and Professional Regulation  
Division of Professional Regulation Complaint Intake Unit 

100 West Randolph Street, Suite 9-300  Chicago, IL 60601 
Phone: (312) 814-6910 www.idfpr.com 

Talk to your pharmacist. It may save your life. 
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